
 
 
 

 

 

July / August 2017 

New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection (NJDEP) and Division of Management and Construction 
(DPMC) are pleased to announce the Final Design Contract for RBD Hudson River (RBDH) was awarded to 
AECOM on Friday, July 28, 2017.   

The State of New Jersey advertised a Request for Proposals on April 20, 2017, seeking qualified contractors to 
engage in a competitive bid process for the Design and Construction Administration Term Contract for the 
RBDH project.  A comprehensive bid evaluation period that included interviews with four competitive design 
teams, resulted in the selection of AECOM and its team (listed in full below) to take the project through 
completion.   

The AECOM consultant team includes: 

Office of Metropolitan Architecture (OMA) 

Magnusson Klemencic Associates (MKA) 

Matrix New World Engineering, Inc. 

Remora Consulting LLC 

Stevens Institute of Technology 

Royal HaskoningDHV 

 

AECOM has built an excellent reputation and record of performance in the design and construction of large-
scale coastal risk management, flood risk management, and water resources infrastructure projects 
throughout the world.  Working with two specialty subconsultants, OMA and Royal Haskoning DHV, who 
developed the initial vision for this project, will provide continuity to the Rebuild by Design (RBD) process.  
AECOM’s in house staff, with the support of our other specialty subconsultants including Matrix, MKA, 
Remora, and Stevens, further the Design Team’s capacity to convert these ideas to civil infrastructure 
solutions. 


